
 

 

LINWOOD AWARDED GRANT FOR BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN PLAN 
  

 
The City of Linwood is preparing a Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan with the assistance from the 
consulting firm of Michael Baker Jr., Inc. The Plan is sponsored by the New Jersey Department 
of Transportation, Office of Bicycle and Pedestrian Programs. 
  
The Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan will identify bicycle and pedestrian issues in the community, 
and recommend different treatments to promote bicycle and pedestrian safety, accessibility, and 
mobility in Linwood. As one example, the study will consider the development of east-west links 
from the Linwood Bike Path. The final product of this study will be a Bicycle and Pedestrian 
Master Plan which will serve as both a guide to develop City projects, and as a resource to obtain 
funding for the implementation of bicycle and pedestrian improvements.  
 
Residents and workers in Linwood are encouraged to provide input to the Plan. A Linwood 
Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan Survey has been posted at the following website, and will be 
accessible through May 28: https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/Linwood.  Residents and workers 
are encouraged to go on-line and take this survey. 
   
Please keep an eye on the City’s website www.linwoodcity.org for upcoming events and updates 
on the study. 
 
For additional information, contact: 
  
Daniel Kueper, Michael Baker, Jr., Inc. 
(609) 807-9678   
dkueper@mbakercorp.com 
  
William Riviere, NJ Department of Transportation 
William.Riviere@dot.state.nj.us 
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Or William Riviere, NJ Department of Transportation 
William.Riviere@dot.state.nj.us


